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Memorandum for the President

February 6, 1944   [Washington, D.C.]

Secret

I appreciate very much the fact that you saw fit to issue the Executive Order regarding the Bronze Star.1
I thought you might be interested in a comparison that was brought to my attention yesterday by General McNair, with whom I was discussing the means to be taken to find urgently needed infantry replacements, of which we are seriously in need now and undoubtedly will be even more so when OVERLORD gets under way.  McNair tells me that he finds that while only 11% of the army—air and ground—is composed of infantry soldiers, they are bearing 60% of the present losses in Italy.
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